
Docket No. 50-397

Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION

This letter refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. K. Prendergast of this
office on March 26-30, 1990, of activities authorized by NRC License No.
NPF-21, and to the discussion of,our findings held .by Mr. Prendergast with Mr.
A. Oxsen and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

No deficiencies or violations of NRC requirements were identified within the
scope of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Gregory P. Yuhas, Chief
Emergency, Preparedness and Radiological

Protection Branch

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-397/90-06

9005030329 900618
PDR ADDCK 05000397
O PDC





APR | 8 1990

cc 0/enclosure:
C. M. Powers, WPPSS

A. G. Hosier, WPPSS

G. D. Bouchey, WPPSS
G. E. Doupe, Esq., WPPSS
A. L. Oxsen, WPPSS

M. H. Phillips, BCP8R
State of Washington
T. Strong, DSHS
R. Donovan, FEMA, RX

bcc w/enclosure:
Project Inspector
Resident Inspector
docket file
G. Cook
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin

bcc w/o enclosure:
J. 2ollicoffer
M. Smith

REGION V/dot
KPrendergast GPYuhas
4 '0 4/ /90

ES / NO ] YES / NO

YES / NO ]


